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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Public Service Division

City Easement Tree Planting 
Dear Resident,

Trees improve our quality of life on a daily basis. They provide clean air, absorb rainwater, cool down temperatures, reduce heat, provide a habitat for wildlife, and increase property values. The City of Dearborn values our tree canopy as one of our greatest natural resources.

Beginning with easement trees removed in 2016, the City of Dearborn offers a free replacement tree to be planted in its place.

The Department of Public Works uses our current tree planting guidelines.  Species will be chosen based upon the width of the easement, minimum spacing between trees of thirty (30) feet, stock availability, resistance to insects, disease and diversity with other trees planted in the area.  Overhead wires are also taken into consideration. These trees are planted during the fall planting season.  The species will be selected by an arborist and planted free of charge. 

If a resident who has had a tree removed wants to choose a particular species or variety from the list of available trees than they will be charged for the planting at the current rate of $185.00 plus tax for residential planting.
All residents may order trees year round and any order received by September 15th of the current year will have a tree planted as part of the fall planting season at our current planting rate of $185.00 plus tax.

You can access the online tree planting form at www.cityofdearborn.org and search Tree Planting.

Planting usually occurs from mid to late September to early November.

If you have any further questions, please call the Public Service Division at 313-943-2107.

Sincerely,
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